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Vote by mail has been easily one of the best things Oregon has done for its 

population. It is widely appreciated and has allowed me to vote in every election of 

the past decade, without having to leave work early to stand in a line or make an 

unnecessary trip to an overcrowded polling space. In states where this is not an 

option, people are often standing in line for hours.  

 

We do not need barriers to prevent people from being able to cast their vote.  

 

Please, do not tamper with something that Oregon should be so very proud of. Mail in 

ballots have been great, and should continue to be available to our population.  


